
     MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 
WELCOME to the Leland School District where we are committed to increasing 
students achievements. We are honored that you have decided to become a part of our 
team. This handbook answers many of the questions you may have about the rules, policies, 
and activities in the district. We know that it will be helpful to you throughout the year. 
Please read carefully to become familiar with its contents. 

 
I am looking forward to our team working to provide the service and support needed by 
our students and community.  We hope that the year will be exciting and rewarding. 

 
 
 
Please clip, sign and return to your school office. 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Faculty/Staff Members: 

 
It is the responsibility of faculty/staff members to familiarize themselves with this handbook, 
which includes official district, state, and federal policies, guidelines and/or procedures, 
governing operation of the schools and programs in the Leland School District. Please sign 
the blank below to indicate you have received the handbook and understand that it is your 
responsibility to read the contents. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Signature of Faculty/Staff Member 
 
 
   
    Date 
 


	 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
	Signature of Faculty/Staff Member

